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Long Term Business

A

D

Life And Annuity

Permanent Health

Classes of Business Authorized

General Business

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

Accident

Sickness

Land Vehicles

Railway Rolling Stock

Aircraft

Ships

Goods In Transit

Fire And Natural Forces

Damage To Property

Motor Vehicle Liability

Aircraft Liability

Liability For Ships

General Liability

Credit

Suretyship

Miscellaneous Financial Loss

Legal Expenses

:Company Name Swiss Re Asia Pte. Ltd.

Place of Incorporation

Year of First Authorization

:

:

Singapore

2019
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Note 1 In respect of the above classes of General and Long Term 
Business, the authorization is restricted to reinsurance business
only and the Company is not authorized to issue any direct 
policies of insurance in respect of such classes. 

For the avoidance of doubt, because of the above-mentioned 
restriction, the Company is not authorized to issue any policy of
insurance relating to liabilities or risks in respect of which 
persons are required by any Ordinance to be insured, including 
but not limited to: 

(i) any policy of insurance complying with the requirements of 
section 6 of the Motor Vehicles Insurance (Third Party Risks) 
Ordinance (Cap. 272) for the purpose of enabling any person to 
use, or cause or permit any other person to use, a motor vehicle 
on a road without contravening section 4(1) of the said 
Ordinance; 

(ii) any policy of insurance complying with the requirements of 
section 23D of the Merchant Shipping (Local Vessels) Ordinance 
(Cap. 548) and any regulation made under section 89 of the said 
Ordinance; 

(iii) any policy of insurance complying with the requirements of 
section 40 of the Employees' Compensation Ordinance (Cap. 282) 
for the purpose of enabling an employer to employ any employee in
any employment without contravening the said section of the said 
Ordinance; and 

(iv) any policy of insurance complying with the requirements of 
section 28 of the Building Management Ordinance (Cap. 344) and 
any regulation made under section 41 of the said Ordinance.
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